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This week the school councillors have been running a cake sale. 

Thank you to everyone who brought in delicious cakes, whether you 

baked them or bought them, we appreciate the effort that you all 

made.  We have raised  £90 towards the cost of the  African drum 

workshop. 

 

 

Parents Evening 

Thank you for the fantastic turnout at both parent 
meetings this week.  Both teachers and pupils 
were proud to share the progress the children 
have made this half term.  

Planners 

Please can we remind you that planners need to be 

taken home after school and we’d like to encourage 

all parents and carers to listen to their child read and 

practice their spellings and timetables for weekly 

tests.  We have been impressed with the quality of 

planners this half term from every class.  

 

Today the children had the pleasure of taking part in an Afri-

can drumming  workshop in our classes. We dressed  in tra-

ditional colours of red, gold and green and we enjoyed  

themed lessons  

We are very excited to welcome Mrs Victoria Lees  

to our school. She will be teaching Oak class and 

brings a wealth of experience to the school. 

Book Fair 

Thank you for supporting the school and purchasing 

books from the book fair. You all helped raise  

£308 and we have been able to buy £89  worth of 

books for the library. 

Important Notice 

Please be aware that during school time, access to 

school is only from the main front gate on Daddle-

brook Road. This is for the safety of children and 

staff in our care. 
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Alveley Primary School Phone No: 01746 780284 

Dates for your Diary 

DATE EVENT 

Thursday 25th October Close for Half term 

Friday 26th October PD day 

Monday 29th October— 

Friday  2nd November  

Half term 

Monday 5th November Bonfire Bonanza– check the 

menu for details 

Tuesday  6th November Oak class to visit Pioneer Centre 

Friday 9th November Bring a bottle and wear pyjamas 

Monday 12th November-  Friday 

16th November 

National School Meals Week 

Wednesday 14th November   

12.00pm 

Elm parents invited to lunch 

Thursday 15th November NSPCC  KS 2 Assembly 

Wednesday 21st November 

12.00pm 

Oak class parents invited to lunch 

Friday 23rd November Bring a filled jam jar and have 

funny hair 

Friday 30th November Christmas fayre 

Friday 14th December Flu Immunisation for Year 1-5 

Monday 17th December 

12.15pm—16.45pm  

Yr1—Yr. 6 Cinderella Panto at 

Oakengates  

Friday 21st December School closes for Christmas 

Monday 24th December— 

Friday 4th January 

Christmas Break 

Monday 5th January  PD Day 

Tuesday 6th January Spring Term begins 

Pioneer Centre 

On the 6th November  Oak class will be  visiting the 

Pioneer Centre for a day of exciting activities and lots 

of team work.  We hope that they have a great time! 

The Christmas fayre is closing in and the FOAS have 

arranged many exciting fundraisers such as Santa’s 

Grotto, a raffle and a variety of stalls for the day. We 

are asking for a range of prizes to be brought in for 

the raffle and tombola  such as filled jam jars, wine 

bottles and teddy bears. 

The Daily Mile 

We have been participating in the Daily Mile this half 

term. The children have enjoyed doing this during 

the school day  and we will continue to do this next 

half term.  

Tuesday Sport Club 

The children have enjoyed doing a range of sports 

after school on a Tuesday with Mrs Price this half 

term.  Well done Mrs Price! 

 


